
IMPORTANT 
DATES! 

• Plastic Straws By-Request-Only 
• Polystyrene Foam Food Service Products 
• Single-Use Carryout Bags 

(P.L. 2020. c. I 17) 

NOVEMBER 4, 2021 
SINGLE-USE STRAWS BY-REQ!!EST-ONLY 
• Food service businesses may only provide a single-use plastic straw 

upon customer request. 

• Food service businesses must keep an adequate supply of 
single-use plastic straws. 

• Stores may sell packages of single-use plastic straws & sell a beverage 
pre-packaged by the manufacturer with a single-use plastic straw. 

MAY 4, 2022 

MAY4,2022 
POLYSTYRENE FOAM FOOD 
SERVICE BAN 
• Food service businesses are prohibited from selJing/ 

offering any polystyrene foam food service product 
& may not sell or provide any food served in a 
polystyrene food service product. 

• Visit nj.gov/ dep/plastic-ban-law for more info 
and exemptions. 

SINGLE-USE CARRYOUT BAGS BAN 
• All scores (including retail), food service businesses, 

and grocery scores are prohibited from selling to, or 
providing customers with, single-use plastic carryout bags. 

• Grocery stores larger than 2,500 sq ft may not provide or 
sell single-use paper carryout bags but may provide or sell reusable bags. 


